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	Subject:
	Deletion of a Question between two World Telecommunication Development Conferences (WTDC): Question 12-1/2


To Administrations of Member States of the ITU

Dear Sir/Madam,

Following the consultation conducted through Administrative Circular CA/28 of 20 October 2003, I am pleased to inform you that at the deadline of 14 January 2004, we have received no objections to the deletion of Question 12-1/2 (Examination of broadband communications over traditional copper wires, taking into account certain aspects of technologies, systems and applications), which is to be merged with the existing Question 20/2 (the examination of access technologies for broadband communications).

Therefore, in accordance with § 18.2 and 18.4 of section 4 of the Appendix to Resolution 4 (Rev. Istanbul, 2002), Question 12-1/2 is considered deleted. The deletion of the Question will be included in the next ITU Notification. 

Yours faithfully,

[Original signed by Mr. Hamadoun I. Touré, Director]

Hamadoun I. Touré

Director

Distribution:

· Administrations of Member States of the ITU 

· Mrs. A FURCY
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